Far Northern Regional Center

Melissa Gruhler
Executive Director

June 24, 2025

Tehama County Coordinating Council for Developmental Disabilities
PO Box 250

Red Bluff, CA 96080

Attention: Sean Houghtby, Clerk and Recorder of the Board

Dear Mr. Houghtby:

Providing services and supports that allow persons with developmental disabilities to live productive and valued lives
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I am writing to request the appointment of Selene Mercado to represent Tehama County on the Board
of Directors of the Far Northern Coordinating Council on Developmental Disabilities (dba Far Northern

Regional Center)

The Far Northern Coordinating Council on Developmental Disabilities (dba Far Northern Regional
Center) is a private, non-profit agency that contracts with the California Department of Developmental
Services to provide services to developmentally disabled person within the nine northeastern counties
of California. The Council’s Board of Directors is comprised of representative from Butte, Glenn, Lassen,

Modoc, Plumas, Shasta, Siskiyou, Tehama and Trinity Counties.

Selene Mercado has expressed her desire to represent Tehama County. The term of this appointment

should be for two years beginning July1, 2025
On behalf of the FNCC Board of Directors, thank you for your assistance.
Respectfully,
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Shelly Nickle
Executive Assistant



